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Dear Student:

Pacific College will soon distribute Emergency Financial Aid Grants to students from the
Higher Education Emergency Relief Fund (HEERF) authorized by the Coronavirus Aid,
Relief, and Economic Security (CARES) Act.

Emergency Financial Aid Grants will be awarded to qualified students who complete the
below activities prior to 05/19/2020:

1. Fill and return the attached Higher Education Emergency Relief Fund (HEERF)
form.

It must be neatly and completely filled, signed, dated, and returned to the Financial
Aid Office on or before Tuesday, May 19, 2020. If the form is incomplete and/or
not returned by the deadline, any opportunity to receive an Emergency Financial
Aid Grant will be forfeited.

2. Fill and return the attached ACH Authorization form.

This ACH Authorization form will be used for this Emergency Financial Aid Grant
only. Prior forms completed for the Financial Aid Office cannot be substituted for
this form; Emergency Financial Aid Grants will only be distributed using ACH.

The Financial Aid Office will notify qualifying students of award amounts after Tuesday,
May 26, 2020. Please email the Financial Aid Office (finaid@pacific-college.edu) with any
guestions about Emergency Financial Aid Grants.
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